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30 March 1979

Sir,

1 have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter of 30 March 1979,

proposing an amendment to the Supplementary Agreement of 25 March 1970

between the Government of Canada and the United Nations concerning third partY

claims arising out of acts committed by members of the Canadian Contingent serV-
ing with the United Nations Force in Cyprus.

I have the honour to inform you that the proposai contained in your letter is

acceptable to the United Nations, and further, to confirm, that your letter and this

reply, which are authentic in English and French, shall constitute an agreement

between the Government of Canada and the United Nations amending paragraph 5

of the Agreement of 25 March 1970, with retroactive effect as of 20 Septemnbcr
1976.

Yours sincerely,

ERIK SUY
Thre Legal Counsel

His Excellency
Mr. William H. Barton
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary
Permanent Representative of Canada to the United Nations
Permanent Mission of Canada to the United Nations
866 United Nations Plaza, Suite 250
New York, New York 10017


